Psychology Club Minutes April 12, 2011

- Pot Luck at Dr. Wileys' **Saturday, April 16**th at 7pm. Hope everyone signed up on the sign up sheet to bring a dish.
 - The address will be emailed to everyone attending.
- GPS applications have been extended to April 10^{th.} GPS is scheduled for April 30th at Georgia Southern University. The registration form can be found on the following website, it should be printed and turned in to Dr. Talor or bring it to the psych club meeting.
 - o http://www.valdosta.edu/coe/psychology/GPS.shtml
 - o If you missed the early registration you can still sign up for GPS the price is now \$25. Registration forms can still be turned in to Dr. Talor or Dr. Browne.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!